April 19, 2006
«CON1SAL» «CON1FIRST» «CON1LAST»
«GROUPNAME»
«ADDR1»
«ADDR2»
«CITY», «STATE»  «ZIP»
Dear «CON1SAL» «CON1LAST»,
I’m delighted you have selected The Renaissance Casa De Palmas Hotel for the «BOOKNAME» Meeting. Our associates are prepared to meet with you to review your gold keys to insure the success of your event. Please do not hesitate to call on them or me for any special requests.
If time permits you the opportunity, we invite you to visit the Nuevo Santander Gallery located approximately four blocks north of the hotel on Main Street to enjoy New Bronzes by Jason Scull and Original Portrait Drawings by Rivca Schneider. It is truly extraordinary, or consider dining at our Spanish Room Restaurant to enjoy Chef Gallardo’s new menu selections known for their Nuevo Latino infusion.  We can also have Room Service deliver these specialties to your guestroom if you prefer. 

I look forward to meeting you during your event. At the conclusion, please provide our Director of Catering, Judith Moreno with candid feedback, as this allows us to rate your level of satisfaction with our food and beverage services.  You will also receive a Marriott email survey that asks you to rate us on the four phases of your event experience with us. Please provide us with your email address in order to complete this survey. It is one of the best methods to measure our success and continue to improve our quality of products and services.   
«CON1SAL» «CON1LAST», thank you again for selecting our historic Renaissance Casa De Palmas Hotel by Marriott.  Our experienced banquet team is looking forward to your event. If you should require anything, please don’t hesitate to call me at 956/631-1101 extension 500. 

Sincerely,

Jason Dixon 
General Manager 

